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There has been a recent surge in vehicle burglaries in El Segundo.  
Specific targets for burglars have been the instrument gauge panels and 
the factory installed navigation systems found in Chevrolet and GMC trucks 
and sport utility vehicles (Similar to the pictures above).  These thefts have 
been occurring during the late night hours in the residential section of the 
city.  There have also been similar vehicle burglaries during the day in 
parking structures and commercial parking lots.  Thieves have been 
punching the locks on the vehicles in order to gain access.  Once inside the 
vehicle, the thieves forcibly remove the instrument panels and/ or 
navigation systems from the dashboards.          
  
For questions or information on related incidents, please contact Detective 
Eric Atkinson at (310) 524-2216. 

 
 
  


